OFFICE OF THE SHERIFF
COLLIN COUNTY, TEXAS

JIM SKINNER, SHERIFF

MEMORANDUM

DATE: November 28, 2023

TO: Sheriff Jim Skinner

FROM: Captain Tully Yount

REF: Automated License Plate Reader (ALPR) Donation — Motorola Solutions

The Collin County Sheriff’s Office has had an automated license plate reader (ALPR) program since
2017. The ALPR has been instrumental in recovering thousands of pounds of illicit narcotics, firearms,
wanted fugitives, and missing children. Since the inception of the Collin County Sheriff’s Office ALPR
program, the agency has only used one manufacturer.

Motorola Solutions recently approached the Collin County Sheriff’s Office and wished to donate ALPR
equipment. This ALPR equipment is new technology and will benefit the officers and the citizens of
Collin County. Motorola Solutions wishes to donate the following items to the Collin County Sheriff’s
Office:

2 L6Q Solar Powered Fixed LPR

2 Mobile LPR 2-Camera L5M High Definition System

L5F Fixed LPR Camera with Sun Shield

Vigilant LPR Basic Service Package for Hosted / Managed LPR Deployments

Vigilant Hosted / Managed Centralized LPR server via LEARN
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This new ALPR technology will come at no cost to the Collin County Sheriff’s Office. | respectfully
request that the Collin County Sheriff’s Office accept the donation from Motorola Solutions.
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